
 

Tuesday's Thoughts 
  

Good morning, church family. It is quiet around 
here today. Everyone has taken off except for 
Carmen and me. We are manning the phone 
and doing the things we do to keep everything 
running smoothly while Glinda, James, Zack, 
and Forrest are away having fun. Don't you feel 
sorry for us? I am truly thankful for our church 
staff, and I'm glad they have the chance to take 
some time and enjoy family during this special 
time of the year. 
 

I wanted to share a word of caution with you 
this morning. I just heard that a large number 
of students were sent home from Dadeville 
Schools yesterday with multiple positive tests. 
We had been doing so very well in our town, 
but it looks like the virus may be hitting us 
hard this week -- just in time for Thanksgiving. I 
share this with you just to remind you to be 
extra careful and take appropriate precautions 
to protect yourself and those around you.  



 

 

I am praying that our Heavenly Father will 
protect each of us from this virus. I am also 
praying that you will have a fantastic 
Thanksgiving. 
Blessings, 
Bro. Ben 

  

 


